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Student Earns Internship with the National Geospatial Intelligence Agency 
 

One of our students, Christopher Wells, is currently doing an internship at the National 
Geospatial Intelligence Agency. He is working as an imagery analyst. He is a double major in CJ 
and Intelligence Studies. He will be graduating in May 2020.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


